COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19%h January, 1983,

Dear 3irs,

With reference to your FErst Entry Report No. 10458
on the M.V, "HOEGH SILVERSTAR", Messrs. Burmelster 2 Waln's
Yard No. 631, I shall bs glad if you will forward the approved
plans of the vessel, and also particulars of the amendment to
the fore peak tenk top for carrying o1l fuel.

Please alao state if the spacing of the rivets in the
butts of the side shell plating 1s in accordance with the Rules
and 1f the thickness of the tank top centre strake is in
accordance wlth the aporoved plans.

I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The surveyors,

COPENHAGEN.

Lloyd's Register
Connne @b 101N



